
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Colvill Street West exploratory dig 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 

 

BACKGROUND 

Public Works would like to hire an excavator to perform an exploratory 

dig to the water service connection on the watermain at 501 Colvill 

Street West as part of our investigation into the rusty water issue on 

Colvill Street West.  Otte Excavating has submitted an estimate 0f 

$2,500 to complete this project and Doug’s Backhoe Service, LLC has 

submitted an estimate of $1,250 - $1,400. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

Motion and approval to accept the quote from Doug’s Backhoe Service, 

LLC to complete the exploratory dig at 501 Colvill Street West at a 

maximum cost of $1,400 as recommended by the Public Works 

Commission. 





          E-mail: otteexcavating@yahoo.com

Date: 8/30/2021

Estimate To: ESTIMATE PROPOSAL
City of Cannon Falls
918 River Road
Cannon Falls, MN 55009

Date Description Total

8/30/2021 Job Location: 
Colvill St W

Cannon Falls, MN 55009

Mobilization/Demobilization to Job Site.
Excavation dig up City water

for exploration dig.
Assist with backfill.

Total Est. Completion Costs: $2,500.00

**If additional materials / supplies are needed
there will be an additional charge.

 TOTAL ESTIMATED COMPLETION COSTS: $2,500.00

Estimate Proposal provided by Otte Excavating, Inc.
THANK YOU!
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